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SEC Approves FINRA Proposal to Require Hyperlinks to BrokerCheck on 
Broker-Dealer Websites 

The Securities and Exchange Commission (the “SEC”) recently approved a proposed rule change by the Financial Industry 
Regulatory Authority, Inc. (“FINRA”) that would amend FINRA Rule 2210 (Communications with the Public) to require each of 
a member’s websites to include a readily apparent reference and hyperlink to BrokerCheck on (i) the initial webpage that the 
member intends to be viewed by retail investors and (ii) any other webpage that includes a professional profile of one or more 
registered persons who conducts business with retail investors. The proposal would not apply to a member that does not 
provide products or services to retail investors, or a directory or list of registered persons limited to names and contact 
information. FINRA has stated it will consider the need for systems and operational changes when establishing an effective 
date for the rule change. The order approving the proposed rule change is available here. 

For More Information 

To discuss any topic covered in this Client Alert, please contact a member of the Investment Management Group or visit us 
online at chapman.com. 

This document has been prepared by Chapman and Cutler LLP attorneys for informational purposes only. It is general in nature and based on authorities that are 
subject to change. It is not intended as legal advice. Accordingly, readers should consult with, and seek the advice of, their own counsel with respect to any 
individual situation that involves the material contained in this document, the application of such material to their specific circumstances, or any questions relating 
to their own affairs that may be raised by such material. 

To the extent that any part of this summary is interpreted to provide tax advice, (i) no taxpayer may rely upon this summary for the purposes of avoiding penalties, 
(ii) this summary may be interpreted for tax purposes as being prepared in connection with the promotion of the transactions described, and (iii) taxpayers should
consult independent tax advisors. 
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